

Dear Clients,

Out of an abundance of caution for the health and safety of the public and our employees, we will be closed to the public beginning Tuesday, March 24th, 2020 until further notice.

We have spent the last several days and weeks learning about the coronavirus (COVID-19) and how it is impacting our world. For The George Agency, that means understanding how it affects our clients and employees. We have a simple objective that guides us: Keep our team safe and be available to help our insureds

As COVID-19 continues to impact our day to day lives and businesses, we want to extend our prayers, support and service to you. This is a challenging time so please reach out to any of our team members with questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Bradley J. George The George Agency, LLC

Carrier Updates

<u>Aetna</u>

BlueCross BlueShield of SC

Blue Choice Health Plan

Guardian

Principal

United Healthcare

Unum